
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Minnesota Fire Engine Club Request 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND 

Rich Klahr of The Minnesota Fire Engine Club attended the March 2, 

2023 Park Board meeting to request use of Lower Hannah’s Bend Park 

on Saturday, June 17, 2023 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. for “The Cannon Falls 

Fire Muster” fire truck show.  The Cannon Falls Fire Department and 

surrounding communities will have trucks on display.   

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to permit use of Lower 

Hannah’s Bend Park for “The Cannon Falls Fire Muster” fire truck show 

on June 17, 2023 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. as recommended by the Park 

Board. 


